
 

 

Relevant Information 
Medellín, August 11, 2020 

 
 
Yesterday, EMPRESAS PÚBLICAS DE MEDELLÍN (EPM) submitted a request for preliminary 
settlement with the Office of the Attorney General 32 Administrative Judicial Division II of 
Medellín, filed under No. 7151, against MAPFRE SEGUROS GENERALES DE COLOMBIA S.A. 
This request is based on the occurrence of a loss in All Risk Construction Policy 
No. 2901211000362 issued by said insurance company, when on April 28, 2018 the Auxiliary 
Diversion Gallery (GAD) of the Ituango Hydroelectric Project collapsed, causing damages to 
EPM that have been estimated, to date, in an amount close to ten billion Colombian pesos.  
 
Considering the policy coverage, protection and limits, the claims of the request for 
settlement amount to five billion three hundred eighty-three thousand eighty-nine million 
two hundred fifty-nine thousand three hundred seventy-six Colombian pesos 
(COP 5,383,089,259,376.00). 
 
 
 
 


